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MEDIA ADVISORY 
February 18, 2025 
 
Information and Privacy Commissioner for Nova Scotia to release investigation report 
concerning the MOVEit file transfer system privacy breach 
 
HALIFAX – On Wednesday, February 19 at 10:00 a.m., Information and Privacy Commissioner for 
Nova Scotia Tricia Ralph will release her investigation report into the MOVEit file transfer system 
privacy breach caused by a cyberattack. 
 
As a result of this privacy breach, the Nova Scotia Government sent out approximately 168,000 
privacy breach notification letters to individuals identified as victims of this breach. The Office of 
the Information and Privacy Commissioner received 110 complaints from affected individuals. In 
light of this, the Commissioner launched an investigation into this matter.  
 
The Commissioner’s investigation report will be available for download at 10:00 a.m. on 
Wednesday, February 19 at https://oipc.novascotia.ca. 
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